
July 24, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. David Starks 

P.O. Box 616 

Glenside, PA, 19038 

 

Dear Mr. Starks: 

 

Thank you very much for your July 17, 1996 letter and the attached copy of JFK: The Investigations.  
The video will become part of the Review Board’s permanent record. 

 

Per our conversation last week, I am enclosing the following materials: a set of sample documents 

from the donated collections of Jim Garrison and Edward Wegmann; a set of five documents from the 

FBI which contain information from the Swiss Government; and the recently released FBI documents 

that pertain to Mark Lane. 

 

I hope this information is helpful to you.  I will let you know if anything results from your tip. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures  


